
 

 

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
Office of Head of Primary Care 

HSE Community Services Building 
Rathass 

Tralee 
 Co. Kerry 

          V92 YA25 
21st October, 2020 

Tel:  066-7184516 
                   Email: Teresa.ODonovan2@hse.ie 

 
Thomas Gould, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 
 
 
 
PQ ref 28992/20 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health if his attention has been drawn to a situation in which 
businesses on the Old Mallow Road, Cork have approached the HSE requesting additional 
signage for the Covid-19 testing as persons travelling for tests are entering their 
premises seeking directions; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 
 
Dear Deputy Gould, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare was approached by a representative from three businesses who 
indicated that members of the public were seeking directions to the Covid -19 Testing Centre.   
In response to this contact the HSE ordered additional signage which is now in place. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Teresa O’ Donovan  
Head of Service - Primary Care,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare  
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